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McGill University

Faculty of Arts and science 
Office of the Dean

May 15, 1936.

My dear Principal,

I have received a letter from Professor . ,D. 

Tait recommending that as Mr. Webster may not be re-appointed 

as Demonstrator in his Department, he should be attached to it 

as a Research associate. This will give Webster no official 

position in the Department and I recommend that Professor Tait's 

suggestion should be complied with.

Yours sincerely,

Dean

A.E. Morgan, Esq., M.A., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor.


